
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

From: Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk [mailto:Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk] 
Sent: 28 June 2019 02:37
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Bail to return 24-06-2019 at 2:00PM
 
Hi Lorraine,
 
The case papers are created and managed on an electronic online system. For some reason when this was sent to the CPS the
case papers have not all correctly sent over. The reason it has taken a little while is because I have not had a chance to properly
review the papers until now due to the daily demand of answering 999 calls and investigating numerous other crimes.
 
I apologise for any inconvenience caused and I appreciate yours and Simons cooperation. I am on annual leave until 12/07/2019
and will be in touch as soon as I have any case updates.
 
Kind regards,
 
PC Alex DAVIS 2669NA ERT C 
Great Cambridge Industrial Estate Patrol Base (YB)
Units 17 to 19
Lincoln Road
Enfield
London
EN1 1SH
PR: 480504
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 25 June 2019 09:36
To: Davis Alex H ‐ NA‐CU <Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Bail to return 24‐06‐2019 at 2:00PM
 
 
Dear PC Alex DAVIS
 
I am just replying to your below email as something is worrying me.
 
When my son was arrested on the 26/05/2019 he was then interviewed in the early hours of the 27/05/2019, at that point after
interview the file was sent to the CPS for a decision, around 10:30 hours me and my son's solicitors attended again for a  next
interview for something else and when we asked for an update regarding the 1st interview we were told by PC Law that there was
something wrong with the servers and that the CPS did not get the file to make the decision and that the file had to be sent over to
the CPS via email due to the issue with the server and it was going to be done on that date.
 
We had the interview and as I was leaving I asked if a decision was going to be made in time due to the 24 hours nearly going to
be ended, which I was told yes, but on the way home I got a call to come back to the police station due to my son being released
on bail as it would have taken to long to get a decision and the time would have run out, again I was told the file would be sent to
the CPS, and my son was released on a 28 day bail to return so yesterday when we came to the police station with Simon I was
shocked when you called and said Simon was going to be released under investigation as the case needs to be sent back up to the
CPS for a decision.

mailto:Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk
mailto:Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk
mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
mailto:Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk

